
Justin Timberlake and Jessica
Biel Return After Honeymoon

By Nicole Weintraub

Justin  Timberlake  and  Jessica  Biel  are  back  from  their
honeymoon,  reports  People.  The  duo  spent  their  time
honeymooning  in  Africa,  though  they  are  now  back  in  the
states. Biel caught up with some gal pals in New York City at
the Little Cupcake Bakeshop. The star “looked so happy” and
showed off her ring to her friends. She enjoyed spending time
with her close friends, catching up on each other’s lives and
definitely  sharing  some  juicy  tidbits  about  her  recent
marriage to Timberlake. The pair has also been spotted working
together to help out the victims of the most recent hurricane.
Though they’re not honeymooning anymore, the pair is certainly
working  together  and  is  taking  on  the  role  of  blissful
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newlyweds.

What are some ways to keep the honeymoon phase going once the
honeymoon ends?

Cupid’s Advice:

The honeymoon’s over! Here are some tips on how to extend that
happy honeymoon phase even after the vacation period is over:

1.  Spend  time  together:  Remember  that  just  because  the
honeymoon itself is over does not mean that the relationship
simmers down. Date night is a must in a successful marriage.
Set aside time just for your significant other.

2. Live separate lives: Be careful not to spend every waking
moment  with  one  another  or  else  you  are  going  to  wear
yourselves out. Do your own thing but be sure to make your
partner a part of it in someway.

3. Communicate: Communication is key. If you feel that you are
not as happy as you were on the honeymoon, you need to be
honest with your partner. Together, the two of you can work to
recapture that happiness.

What are some ways you keep the honeymoon phase alive? Share
your stories with us.


